
 

 

 

Business Partners updates launching April 11  

The Business Partners site has been undergoing some updates to modernize our platform and 

refresh the look and feel. The updates will launch on April 11th and are intended to improve 

consistency and accessibility.  

Site changes 

We’ve moved to a new, more modern content management platform that is the same one now 

used by icbc.com. We’ve also introduced some look-and-feel changes to align the site with 

ICBC’s brand:  

• Colours:  Improved contrast for legibility and accessibility 

• Fonts: Typefaces that are consistent with ICBC’s look and feel 

We have not made any structural or content changes to the site, however you may notice 

changes to the page URLs (website addresses). If you have bookmarked any pages or 

documents you will automatically be redirected to that content – once redirected you’ll want to 

re-bookmark the content to ensure seamless access going forward. 

 


